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27th January 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Ofsted visit 

The visit went well and the initial feedback was positive. We will receive a letter 
hopefully before half term with our overall grading and I’m looking forward to 
sharing it with you.  
 
Parent training 

This week’s communication session was really well attended and we hope the 
resources for home are useful. Let us know if you need any more. If you missed 
the session get in touch with Beth and she will rearrange.  

 
Don’t forget the sessions coming up:  
 

Tuesday 31st January 2pm - Zones of Regulation with Erin  
 

Thursday 9th February 9.45am - Internet Safety with Rian  
 
 
Industrial Action 

As you know the NEU has declared strike action, which will take place on 
Wednesday February 1st. I now know learning will be disrupted and it is very 
likely we will need to close some classes if we are to not have enough staff on site 
to run the day safely. I will update you on Monday but do please start to consider 
alternative arrangements in advance.  
 
Movement Works 

Ali, one of our dance teachers, has shared the information about a weekly class 
after school. You can find out more on the back of this letter.  
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Did you know that TikTok is currently the fastest-growing social media platform? 
Many parents have questions around how it works and how to help their child use 
it safely. Parentzone are hosting a live and interactive workshop to provide you 
with all the ‘need-to-knows.’ You can sign up following the link on our website: 
https://spa-education.org/spa-school-camberwell/parents-c/online-safety  

 

Circus Sensible and Ranger Stu 

The circus is coming to Camberwell. On Monday all classes will have the chance 
to take part in the circus skills workshop. They’ll practice juggling skills and other 
fun activities. On Thursday Ranger Stu is visiting with his animals.  

 

National Storytelling Week 

Primary parents and carers are invited to join us for multi-sensory storytelling 
lesson next Friday 3rd February.  

Belair, Sunray and Neptune at 1pm 

Mint, Brenchley and Rye at 1:30pm 

 
Have a very nice weekend. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

  

 

 

Steph Lea  

Executive Headteacher 
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